
480 South Orange Grove Boulevard 
Pasadena, CA 911 05 

Honorable Bill Bogaard 
Mayor, City of Pasadena 
100 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, CA 911 09 

Dear Bill, 

February 27, 2012 

I hereby resign as a Pasadena Commissioner from the Burbank-Glendale­
Pasadena Airport Joint Powers Authority, effective immediately. 

It has been a great privilege to serve in this capacity for a number of years, and I 
have enjoyed working with the other Commissioners and Airport staff in an effort to 
provide safe and convenient facilities at the Bob Hope Airport for the benefit of the 
public in this community. I thank you and the Pasadena City Council for the opportunity. 

However, my advancing age (now 80) and the state of my health have persuaded 
me to step down at this time, although my current term does not expire until June 30, 
2013. I hope the City Council will act promptly to fill this vacancy. 

The Airport faces many challenges, but also opportunities, in the years ahead, and 
I believe new blood, a fresh pair of eyes and more youthful vigor will well serve the 

public interest. 

Yours sincerely, 

-r~I'V·'l~. ~- G~~ 
Francis D. Logan 

cc Dan Brown, President, BGP AA 
Dan Feger, Executive Director, BGPAA 
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